HOTEL GRANVIA
KYyOTO

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Dear Valued Guests,

Please be informed that an 'accommodation tax' will come into effect on October
15t, 2018 in Kyoto City, and that all guests staying at hotels in the city of Kyoto
will be required to pay the following stipulated accommodation tax:

Room Rate* (per person, per night) Tax Amount (per person)
JPY19,999 and under JPY200
Between JPY20,000 and 49,999 JPY500
JPY50,000 or more JPY1,000

*Please note that the above room rates are inclusive of the 10% service charge,
and exclusive of the 8% consumption tax, meals, and any fees related to other
hotel-related services.

We greatly thank you in advance for your kind cooperation and understanding
on this important matter.

As always, thank you very much for choosing the Hotel Granvia Kyoto.

General Manager




